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                                                             GREEN BELT RELEASE - BYFLEET  

LINDA PITCHFORD-JONES   
Sent:  26 July 2015 14:42  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sirs,  

I wish to raise my objections to the release of green belt in the local areas for the reasons 

below. 

1. Why are you releasing green belt on already saturated areas of housing. 

There are plenty of open spaces in other areas. i.e. Cobham, Winkfield, Camberley etc. 

2. The already busy Parvis Road will become gridlocked.  

I live in Byfleet, and it already takes me half an hour sometimes to get to West Byfleet, which 

is only down the road. It has taken me an hour on more than one occasion. 

3. The current infrastructure is totally inadequate. I have lived in my property for 30 years 

and flooding is getting worse each year. I have been put in a position where I have been 

unable to get out of my flat and had to miss a days work. 

4. Why is local green belt being removed when 98% of Woking's being preserved. Byfleet 

and West Byfleet will become one and the local village of Byfleet will be lost forever. 

5. Why has the Byfleet Petition been IGNORED with some 2500 names? 

 

I AWAIT YOUR COMMENTS 

Linda Pitchford-Jones  
 

 




